
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
May 29, 2020 
 
BULLETIN #1393 
 
Re: California Department of Insurance Deletes Bridge Plan From Export List 
 
The California Department of Insurance (CDI) has issued a bulletin announcing 
one change to the Export List following a hearing last fall.  

The bulletin, accessible here, announces that the coverage for bridge plans for 
certain medical coverages has been deleted from the Export List, effective May 
28, 2020. No other requests for additions or deletions have been granted at this 
time. 

For questions, please refer to the CDI bulletin, which includes detailed contact 
information.  

https://www.insurance.ca.gov/0250-insurers/0300-insurers/0200-bulletins/bulletin-notices-commiss-opinion/upload/Bulletin-2020-5-Export-List.pdf

